

Letter of Acknowledgement

Dear Mr Vashkar Bhattacherjee,

EMK Center would like to acknowledge your efforts to make the field visit of EMK in the project "Empowering women with disabilities through market driven ICT training and accessible information on SRHR" a fruitful one. It was satisfactory to notice that you are operating accordingly with our agreements.

We appreciate your organization and hope the project will become a great beneficiary for society.

Sincerely,

Sharmin Akter Shakila

Entrepreneurship Coordinator

EMK Center